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As a father of a child who is deaf, I am writing to share my strong support of HB 

2994A. Our family, and families across Oregon, must have equitable access to 

hearing aids, cochlear implants, and other critical heath care services for their family 

members who are deaf or hard of hearing. This was the original intention of HB 4104, 

and I urge you to pass HB 2994A to uphold these basic services. My daughter's 

deafness is a medical disability and should be treated as such with robust insurance 

coverage.  

 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Sloan 

(Father of Lilah) 

 

 


